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Memo 

To: City Council 

From: Shannon Scott, Economic Development Manager 

Date: 3/3/2025 

Re: Economic Development Advisory Committee (EDAC) Appointments 
 
 
 

At their February 24th, 2025, Economic Development Advisory Committee meeting, the EDAC 

unanimously approved the appointment of Deborah Fitch to fill the vacant member-at-large position 

until September 2025.  Deborah could then be re-elected in September 2025 to serve a 3 year, member 

at large term.  

 

The Committee also approved Edy George to fill the 2nd alternate position for a 2-year term beginning in 

March of 2025.   

 

This will allow for a fully seated Economic Development Advisory Committee consisting of 7 members 

and 2 alternates. 

 

 

 


